
Dear NDCA Member,

HB 1282 would create a joint committee of lawmakers to review and potentially nullify all federal laws or executive
orders that are suspected of violating the Constitution.  This bill is incredibly important as we face 4 years of extreme
leftist legislation coming down from the federal government.  Inexplicably, this bill barely made it through the House
chamber even though Republicans have an 80-14 majority.  This indicates that 1282 may have an uphill battle in the
Senate despite Republicans having a majority there as well.  It is clear that many of our Republican lawmakers need to
be replaced by true conservatives.


